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To  
 
Whole School Parents,  
 

Dear Parents, 

It was a pleasure to meet you all in the Physical World for the PTM which was conducted in the 

school from 4/11/20 to 7/11/2020.I would also take this opportunity to thank each one of you who 

could take time out of their busy schedule to meet us and cooperate in the learning process of our 

dear SVMites.  

Your positive feedbacks and gratitude shown towards our teachers fills us with joy and motivation 

and makes us all the more alert and responsible to deliver the best so that each and every learner 

moves on the path of progress as an individual.  

 I hope when I say so, the meeting proved to be beneficial and successful in accomplishing the 

objective of discussing our Learner’s progress; where they are doing well and which areas need 

uplifting and scaffolding however how I wished if the learners could also come and meet their 

facilitators.  

I personally got a chance to meet many of you, so far we had been seeing each other and interacting 

in the virtual mode. The discussions by far turned out to be very productive and filled the mind with 

thoughts like what next? How can we help our learners and parents from hereafter? 

As SVM at its core believes that, school climate is not built by better policies – its built through 

better relationships, so why not come together and strengthen the bond further. I invite you to 

share ideas for the upcoming parenting sessions which will help us to ‘PEP’ up – Positive Effective 

Parenting. 

These ideas and suggestions could be needs based, research based as per the latest trends, looking 

forward to future education or career based. Let’s keep our horizons broad and pick the best from 

the pool of ideas shared.  

I request you to share your ideas through mail to me at principal@sarvankashvidyamandir.in so that 

we can plan a few such workshops post Diwali.  

On this festive occasion I wish you and my all dear learners loads of happiness, prosperity good 

health and happy learning journey at SVM. 

 

Regards 

Monica Jaiswal  

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir  

 

 

 

mailto:principal@sarvankashvidyamandir.in

